
 

 

 

 
FPID:  434658-1-32-01 

Lake County, Florida 

INFORMATION HANDOUT 
Public Meeting on August 18, 2015 

 
State Road 50 (W. Myers Boulevard)  

Drainage Improvements Design Project 

from North Bay Lake Avenue to Fiske Avenue 

Welcome to the Public Meeting     
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public meeting to present information about 
the drainage improvements design project for State Road (SR) 50 (W. Myers Boulevard), from North Bay 
Lake Avenue to Fiske Avenue in Mascotte, Florida.  The meeting is being held on Tuesday, August 18, 
2015 at the Mascotte Civic Center, 121 N. Sunset Avenue, Mascotte, Florida.   
 
The purpose of this meeting is to present information and to receive public input regarding the proposed 
improvements.  The meeting will be an open house format from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  Project information 
will be available for review along with a project presentation that will be running on a continuous loop. 
Throughout the meeting, FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project, answer questions, 
and receive comments.  Written comments may be submitted at this meeting or to Storm Kazmierczak, P.E., 
FDOT Project Manager by email, mail, or telephone (see the box below for contact details).  
 
All written comments emailed or postmarked by August 28, 2015 will become a part of the public meeting 
summary.  You may contact Ms. Kazmierczak if you have questions or would like more information about this 
project.  Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability or family status.   

Project Contact 
Information 

 
FDOT Project Manager 
Storm Kazmierczak, P.E.   
FDOT – District Five   
719 S. Woodland Boulevard, MS 542 
DeLand, Florida 32720-6834   
Phone:  386-943-5346   
Email: 
storm.kazmierczak@dot.state.fl.us 

www.cflroads.com  
 
 

Consultant Project Manager 
Will Lyon, P.E.    
Pond and Company, Inc.   
10199 Southside Boulevard 
Suite 103 
Jacksonville, Florida 32256  
Phone:  904-543-0400  
Email:  lyonw@pondco.com 

 

 

Project Location Map 



 

 

Project Overview     
This project is located in Mascotte, Florida within Lake County. The project limits are from North 
Bay Lake Avenue to Fiske Avenue.  The existing retention pond was designed and constructed 
in 1992 surrounded by walls on all four sides.  Currently, the pond does not recover and 
overtops during rain events.  Also, SR 50 is a hurricane evacuation route.     
 
The design phase for this project is anticipated to be completed by Spring 2016.  The drainage 
improvements include modifying the existing control structure and enlarging downstream pipes 
to improve the pond’s performance capabilities.  These improvements will take place within 
existing right-of-way so no additional right-of-way is needed. Construction for this project is 
funded in Fiscal Year 2019.   

 

 Project Schedule  
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For more information about this project, visit 
www.cflroads.com.  Once on the main page: 

 Go to the pull down menu for “Road”, 
select “SR 50”, and click on the 
“Search” box; 

 After the new page opens, click on 
“Design”; then click on “434658-1” 
(project number). 

 For More Information  

      

 SR 50 Drainage Improvements Design Project 
                from North Bay Lake Avenue to Fiske Avenue 

Note:  Production Date is September 2018. 


